
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Parish Council Nominations 

 

Each spring, we as a faithful people are asked to consider sharing our talents and leadership with the parish by 

serving a term of two years on Parish Council. With the ongoing implementation of Beacons of Light and our 

new family dynamic, your leadership and commitment to Little Flower parish is as important as ever. The new 

Council will be our parish’s guiding voice as we work with our fellow family parishes to come together as a larger 

faithful community. 

We have three positions on our Little Flower Parish Council becoming available this spring. If more than three 

parishioners are willing to serve, there will be elections held. A published slate of candidates will be in the May 

12th & 19th bulletins, along with a ballot. Those elected to Council will be announced in the May 26th bulletin. 

To be nominated for a position on Parish Council, you must be a registered parishioner, 18 years or older and 

Baptized Catholic or fully received into the Catholic Church. 

Please prayerfully consider this opportunity to serve St. Therese, Little Flower Parish – the little parish with a big 

heart. If you have any questions, you may contact the parish office at 513-541-5560. 

I volunteer to be considered for the Little Flower Parish Council ________________________________________ 

 Phone number:          

 Email Address:          

I nominate ________________________________________ to be considered for the Little Flower Parish Council.  

All nominees will be contacted for approval of their nomination. 

Please drop your nominations into the collection basket or at the parish office by April 15, 2024. 


